BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 15th of June 2025  
Priest on duty Sunday June 15th:    Fr. Michael Hussey  087 - 2386084

SUNDAY, June 15th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Bessie Mulvihill, Ballydonoghue and deceased members of the Fitzmaurice & Mulvihill families 
and Eamon Lacey.

· Fr. Padraig, Joan, Michael & Liam Scanlon, Ballydonoghue

· James McGlinchey, Kilcox whose 15th anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY, June 22nd Mass at 11.00 a.m. 


SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €765.00.

We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  Last Sundays collection for Peters Pence amounted to €243.00. 

Thanks to all who contributed to the collection.

GRAVEYARD MASSES:  

· Mass at Lisselton Cemetery  will take place on Monday June 23rd @ 7.30 p.m. 

· Mass at Gale Cemetery will take place on Thursday June 26th @ 7.30 p.m.

BALLYDONOGHUE GAA COFFEE MORNING:  The recent Coffee morning organised by Ballydonoghue GAA Club in aid of Kerry Parents and Friends Association Listowel Branch raised €1,500.
The cheque was presented to Bernie Daly Chairperson last Friday night in the Clubrooms Coolard. 
Thanks to everyone who supported this very worthy cause .
CHIME:  Outreach Clinic in Listowel on Thursday June 19th from 12 noon to 3PM at the Listowel Family Resource Centre, John B Keane Rd., Listowel, V31 EC62.  
This is a free and confidential support service on all aspects of deafness and hearing loss. Information and resources, assistive technologies, minor hearing aid repairs, and hearing aid batteries for sale for €2 a card.
Call or text Lorraine on 086-0105200 to make an appointment. 
KNOCK SHRINE:  A bus to Knock Shrine Basilica departs the Church of the Resurrection on Sunday June 22nd at 6.30 am.  Your Spiritual Accompaniment, provided through Prayer, Reflection and Song by Deacon Thady.
A seat is €25 return. Further enquiries and bookings please ring: 087-1336866 / 087-2626187. 
PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15   Phone 087 – 6538782.
